
24 November 2023 

 

NEA Invitation to industry briefing on the introduction of MEPS and MELS for 

water heater and commercial storage refrigerators 

The National Environment Agency (NEA) will be introducing energy efficiency 

requirements for water heaters and commercial storage refrigerators. 

  

2.      This forms part of NEA’s ongoing efforts to help households and businesses 

become more energy efficient, contribute to reducing carbon emissions, and mitigate 

climate change. 

  

3.      NEA would like to invite all affected stakeholders to an industry briefing. The 

briefing will provide stakeholders with the details of the Minimum Energy 

Performance Standards (MEPS)/ Mandatory Energy Label Scheme (MELS) 

requirements for these appliances. The briefing session will be conducted at 40 

Scotts Road, Environment Building, Singapore 228231 on 12 January 2024 (Friday), 

2.30pm – 4.30pm. 

  

4.       The briefing will be split into 2 sessions: 

• Session 1 (2.30pm – 3.30pm) covers Water Heaters.  
• Session 2 (3.45pm – 4.45pm) covers Commercial Storage Refrigerators. 

  

5.      Participants may select the session(s) they wish to attend. Due to capacity 

limit, we are limiting attendance to 2 representatives per organisation. For 

organisations that wish to send more representatives, please write in and we will try 

to accommodate where possible. 

  

6.       Please register your attendance here by 15 December 2023 (Friday). For any 

queries, please email us at nea_energylabel@nea.gov.sg. 

  

Thank you. 

 Regards 

 

https://form.gov.sg/655da91fb1ca5f0011985313
mailto:nea_energylabel@nea.gov.sg

